
 
        
 
  

 
                                                                                                               
                                                                                        South of the River Potters’ Club Newsletter December2022 

CHRISTMAS SUNDOWNER 

FRIDAY DECEMBER 9TH 6pm 
 

 
 
Instead of a December monthly meeting we will be having our annual 
Christmas Sundowner on the terrace at Karlup for the first time this year! 
Please come along – partners most welcome – with something yummy to 
share and whatever you need to keep refreshed. Last year’s spread was 
amazing and lots of new members came along so let’s do it again! 
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COMING EVENTS: 
 

 

 SORPC Christmas sundowner 
Friday December 9th  at 6pm 

 
 Atwell Gallery Christmas 

Bazaar: November 14 – 
December 18 

 Atwell Gallery Artisans’ Fair 
– Saturday December 17th   

 

 
 

 
QR code - Link to Club website 

 
 

       MCAA new website: 
         melvillearts.com.au 



  

LISA O’MALLEY VISITS KARLUP 
 
Last Monday evening Robert Hawes’ wheel-work class 
had an additional participant – the Member for Bicton, 
Lisa O’Malley MLA. Lisa was instrumental in organising a 
$25,000 grant from the State Government which has been 
used for furnishings for the new building and she was keen 
to see the final product.  
Lisa has been a long time supporter of the Club and was 
Guest of Honour at the opening of last year’s Glorious 
Mud Exhibition.  
 

          
 

  On Monday she was at the studio to see Robert’s 
wheelwork class in action and she really got into the 
swing of things.  
 

 
 

 
   

 

 

CERAMICS CLASSES AND WORKSHOPS 2023 
 
The new year is almost upon us and Peggy Stacy has 
been working very hard to put together programs of 
ceramics classes, summer schoo and workshops for the 
first term of 2023. The workshops program will include 
some Saturday workshops run by fellow members and 
there will be something to appeal to everyone looking to 
explore new techiques and ideas.  Keep an eye on the 
Club website for the listings which will appear very 
soon under the ‘Classes’ and ‘Workshops’ links.  
https://sorpottersclub.com/classes 
https://sorpottersclub.com/workshops  
https://sorpottersclub.com/summer-school 
 

Any member interested in presenting a workshop or a 
short series should contact Peggy Stacy. Ditto if you 
have a recommendation for a teacher for future classes 
or workshops. 
 

To make it easier to checkout the offerings, here are QR 
codes to scan and take you directly to the web pages: 
 

 
                        Summer School 
 

  
                        Classes – Term 1 
 

 
                       Workshops – Term 1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Meeting: 
 
Friday December 9th 6pm – Christmas Sundowner 
BYO drinks and a plate – partners welcome 

  


